
Building Inspections - RE: **Issued Permit** # 2014-02495 

Per the plans submitted; there are no permanent footings.  The ramp modular system sits on Pressure Treated 
Pads per the definitions of Alpha One’s Critical Access Program.  We do not pour concrete nor use other 
permanent ground fixtures with this design.

Thank You,

Candace Scripture

Custom Float Services

From: Building Inspections [mailto:buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, October 30, 2014 7:56 AM
To: Candace Scripture
Subject: RE: **Issued Permit** # 2014-02495

Candace, your first inspection is footings and setbacks prior to pouring concrete...Then you have your final.  I can 
schedule you the footings/setback inspection for Friday as requested, but once that inspection is complete, then 
you can contact us for the final.  PS: when are you going to pour the footings?  You will need to schedule the 
inspection prior to that time.  Please respond back when you want to schedule your first inspection.

>>> Candace Scripture <CScripture@customfloat.com> 10/29/2014 4:49 PM >>>

To Whom It May Concern;

Per the instructions on the Permit issued, I am notifying you that we will be installing the ADA ramp this Friday, 
October 31 between 8:15­1:30.   Please feel free to contact me.

Candace Scripture

Custom Float Services

From: Candace Scripture <CScripture@customfloat.com>
To: Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 10/31/2014 8:28 AM
Subject: RE: **Issued Permit** # 2014-02495
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207­653­6059

From: Building Inspections [mailto:buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, October 28, 2014 9:43 AM
To: Candace Scripture
Subject: **Issued Permit**

Here is your issued permit.  Thank you.  NOTE:
One set of printed approved construction documents shall be kept at the site of 
work and shall be open to inspection by building officials. (Section 107.3.1 of the Maine 
Uniform Building and Energy Code (MUBEC). 

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees 
about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please 
be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.   
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